
Dear LAUC-I, 
 
Since the beginning of the fiscal year FY13 there have been 7 CORCL meetings of which I have 
attended 7 (the December and February meetings were cancelled.) 
 
The deliberations of CORCL are confidential so there is no report on that.   The issues of most 
pressing and recurring discussion were 1) the continuation of the Open Access policy discussion , 
and 2) concern about reshelving of materials into compact shelving.    Both of these topics will no 
doubt continue into FY14. 
 
The charge for this group is posted at:  
http://www.senate.uci.edu/Councils/CORCL/index.asp. 
 
 
Carol Ann Hughes 


